
Some users are experiencing errors with the Syncplicity desktop client. CITE is aware of
the issues and is working diligently to resolve the issues. We will provide an update once
these have been resolved.

Until this has been resolved, please use Syncplicity online. Users can log into
https://pvamu.syncplicity.com with their PVAMU SSO credentials. To learn more about
using Syncplicity online, watch the video.

PVAMU Syncplicity Website

For all other IT related issues, please contact 936-261-2525.
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https://pvamu.syncplicity.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dAQTUjoMztU 
https://www.pvamu.edu/its/syncplicity/
https://www.facebook.com/PVAMUCITE/
https://twitter.com/CitePvamu
https://www.instagram.com/pvamu_cite/

